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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Job Opening at Bankruptcy Clerk's Office
The Bankruptcy Clerk's office is seeking qualified applicants for
the position of Operations Clerk at its office in Sioux Falls.

Career opportunity

Debtors Must Usually Be Served
Unless a debtor is receiving electronic notice or is represented
by an attorney and has signed the document being served (see
Bankr. D.S.D. R. 9004-3(b)(1)), please remember to serve each
debtor by mail and to list each debtor's name and address on
your certificate of service when serving parties in interest.  This
applies even when service is being made by the attorney for the
debtor.  Bankr. D.S.D. R. 9001-1(7)(B) defines "parties in
interest" to include "the debtor." 

Link
Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Career%20opportunity_1.pdf
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

